26 March 2010

Ms. Diane Duke

Free Speech Coalition
P.O. Box 10480

Canoga Park, CA 91309

Re: ICM/.XXX

Dear Ms. Duke:

The Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers

We are in receipt of your March 22, 2010 letter regarding ICM’s application for XXX and the

current discussion regarding that within our community. Thank you for your interest and
thoughts in this matter. Your letter has been posted on our web site.

Very truly yours,

John O. Jeffrey™
General Counsel & Secretary

cc: Rod Beckstrom
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